
08/01/2020 

MRS Kellie Cowie 
27a Iris ST 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
kellie.cowie@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

This proposal should NOT be approved. It will make traffic in the area too heavy on streets that 
already can't cope with the current congestion. Oxford Falls is home to flora and fauna that 
need protecting and increased traffic and construction will damage the already delicate 
ecosystem. 
There is no surrounding infrastructure which could support further additions to this site and it 
will endanger the community in terms of the area being a fire hazard and with one road in and 
out, so any evacuation could be a disaster. 

Sent: 8/01/2020 12:04:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


